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Welcome to P2!
My name is Mrs Gemma Morrison and I am delighted to be teaching P2S this year.  
I am looking forward to getting to know both the children and yourselves as we move through the year. 
The children have really hit the ground running and settled in quickly to our new classroom and routine.

	  Our Teachers

This term we have three other teachers helping us with our learning throughout each week.

Monday: I.C.T. with Mrs Wilson

Thursday: Kodaly with Mrs Okumu 

                + R.M.E. with Miss Young
	Dates for Diary

Fri 1st of Sept: Open Afternoon 1.45-2.45pm
Thurs 28th of Sept: Parent’s Evening 6.30 – 8.30pm

Tues 3rd of October: Parent’s Twilight 3.30 – 5.30pm

	Weekly Routines
Wednesday: Homework returned + P.E. Kits
Thursday: Homework out +  Library – we have already had our first visit so our next visit will be on                 ………………………….the 7th of September and every second week following.

Art Apron: As many families have done already, it is a good idea to provide an apron or adult-sized 

t-shirt to protect uniforms during our Art lessons. 
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Homework and Reading

This term homework will be issued on a Thursday to be returned on or before the following Wednesday. Activities will cover a variety of curricular areas and reinforce learning that is taking place in class. Please complete the feedback on your child’s homework sheet and I welcome any further comments that you wish to write in your child’s homework jotter – this helps to ensure that homework tasks are productive and helpful to each child’s learning. 
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Each child has a Reading Record which will show you what they are to read at home and when it should be read by.  Again, please sign their diaries to show they have completed their reading and any comments you wish to share.  In class, we will use our reading books for activities on a daily basis, so please make sure that your child has their book and reading record with them every day.
Curriculum
I can distinguish between living and non living things. I can sort living things into groups and explain my decisions.  SCN 1-01a
Our topic this term will be Woodland Creatures. Using the Animals of Farthing Wood novels as a theme we will be learning about animal groups, our local environment and practising basic mapping skills. 

I can tell the time on a 12 hour clock … and explain how it impacts on my daily routine MNU 1-10a

To begin the year we will be focusing on Number to 100 and Time in our maths. We will be revising numbers to 20 and consolidating our number bonds within this range. In our Time work we will be learning to read o’clock, half past and quarter to/past on analogue and digital clocks.  

As always, should you wish to discuss your child’s learning during the term with me please get in touch through the school office or through your home/school diary. 

Thank you for your support,        Mrs Morrison & Primary 2S
� EMBED  ���








_218971648.unknown

